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Failed Fiscal Cliff Negotiations Proof for 

“No Budget, No Pay” 
(Washington, D.C.) – U.S. Senator Dean Heller issued the following statement regarding reports that a deal still has not been reached on the fiscal cliff: 

“There is absolutely no reason that Congress is walking dangerously close to the fiscal cliff. Both Democrats and Republicans have a responsibility to find a compromise that will prevent steep, across-the-board cuts and drastic tax increases. Unfortunately, politics have taken priority over finding a solution and now the burden has been unfairly placed on Nevada’s families, businesses and unemployed. 
“The series of events triggered when the Budget Control Act was signed into law and leading up to today are proof that Congress simply must pass a budget every year. For nearly three and a half years, the President and the Senate Majority have refused to offer up a serious and responsible budget for congressional consideration. By passing my “No Budget, No Pay” legislation immediately, Congress can put an end to this endless cycle of uncertainty and political finger-pointing. Perhaps once Members’ own compensation is in jeopardy, they will take the budgeting process seriously,” said Senator Dean Heller. 

Senator Heller’s bipartisan “No Budget, No Pay” legislation (S. 1981) requires Members of Congress to pass a concurrent budget resolution every year in order to get paid. Rep. Jim Cooper (D-TN) has introduced similar legislation in the House of Representatives.
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